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PRAYER CALENDARS FOR 
GLOBAL OUTREACH AVAILABLE
You can pick up March's prayer 
calendar for global outreach in 
the back of the auditorium today 
to pray alongside our field staff.

GLOBAL OUTREACH 
KENNING UPDATE
After months of seeking God’s 
direction, Jared Kenning is resigning 
from ministry as Cole Field Staff to 
teach fulltime, and Daniela plans 
to continue in ministry with the 
organizations to which God has led 
her. Cole to the World will continue 
to receive Kenning donations until 
April 30 while he is officially on staff; 
support will be returned thereafter. 

Beginning March 1, you can 
support Daniela through Youth 
for Christ. (Please see their Feb. 
8 email or a printed copy in the 
Global Outreach rack in the back 
of the auditorium.) Thank you 
for your faithful encouragement, 
love, prayer and support of the 
Kennings these past 16+ years!

Financial Update

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: Hebrews 2:10-18,"Jesus Is the Better Savior"

TEACHER: Tucker Maile, Lead Pastor at Calvary Chapel Boise

VOLUNTEERS AND CANDY 
NEEDED FOR THIS YEAR'S 
COMMUNITY EASTER EGG 
HUNT OUTREACH EVENT
Plans are in the works for our 
annual Easter Egg Hunt, and we 
need your help to welcome the 
community and share the good news 
of Jesus' death and resurrection. 

This year's event will take place 
ahead of Holy Week festivities. 
Mark your calendars for Saturday, 
March 23, and let us know if you 
can donate candy, stuff eggs, walk 
flyers to neighborhoods, and more!  

See a list of ways you can help at 
ColeCommunity.org/EggHunt or chat 
with Ashley M. at the table in the 
back of the auditorium after service.

as of February 19, 2024

This Week's Giving $7,777

YTD Spending $70,809

Give online at  
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

YTD Giving $53,533



Jesus Is The Better Savior
I. JESUS BRINGS SALVATION THROUGH SUFFERING (V.10)

II. JESUS PROUDLY SHARES OUR HUMANITY (VS.11-13)

III. JESUS DESTROYED THE DEVIL'S POWER (VS. 14-15)

IV. JESUS OFFERS A SOLUTION TO SIN (V.17)

V. JESUS HELPS US IN TEMPTATION (V.18)
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Elder Updates
Hello everyone,
As we move through Lent, we continue to prepare our hearts for the solemnity of 
the cross and the joy of the resurrection. As we re ect upon our shortcomings, 
let us remember that God had a plan—Jesus. Through Him, we are able to be 
 lled with the joy of the Holy Spirit and rejoice in our salvation. As God grants us 
grace through Jesus, let us in turn be graceful to each other, sharing the love and 
the compassion of our Lord with those we see each day.

We are transitioning to working with Kirk, and it has been a busy month for sure! 
We are excited about the ways that God is working things together, and how you 
have all been engaging in this body. From vision casting with Calvary, Sunday 
sermons from Kirk in Hebrews, as well as opportunities to meet Kirk in various 
ways, big groups, or small. Another thing we are especially excited about is the 
upcoming commissioning of Kirk on the evening of March 3. As we continue 
along this path, we want to be constantly lifting Kirk, our church, and all of us 
congregants in prayer. If you can, please join us in celebrating this step as a 
church body, and warmly welcoming him as our new Lead Pastor. After years of 
waiting, this is an exciting event, so feel free to invite friends or family to join us.

We recognize that the next several months are going to be different, and we 
hope that you will join us in prayer in several ways. First, be praying for our 
church body as we begin to transition, for open hearts, willing hands, and 
welcoming spirits. Second, please be praying for the right group of people to 
join revitalization team; people who have hearts to help our body grow, thrive, 
and love the community right here around us. Third, please be praying for Kirk 
and his family, as he asked in his letter. He is stepping into a new role, in a 
new body, and trusting in the Lord's calling. May our prayers for each other, 
revitalization members, and Kirk open our hearts and minds to the Lord's call to 
each of us.

Over the last year, as we were discerning the next steps for our body, we were 
regularly looking at our own processes and procedures. One of the things we 
needed to get done was a review of the by-laws. We realized the importance of 
updating these, particularly regarding Elder candidacy, length of service, and 
renewal of call. While the four of us have gone through this, it was before we 
were led to our current partnership, or Kirk, so we do plan to re-review them 
again, in more detail later this year. If you would like to read the updated bylaws, 
feel free to grab a copy in the back, or check the website. If you have questions, 
we plan to host an informal time on March 10th after service to discuss these.

In Him,

J i m, J i m, J o s h , K i r k, a n d M i k e

Our partners in Bistrita, Romania want to continue to grow and reach out with the 
gospel with help from Calvary Boise. This trip will be one of coming alongside the 
church in evangelistic efforts, visiting orphans, and helping with any projects the 
church is doing. This is an amazing opportunity for a community group to serve 
together!  A team of 10-15 are welcome on this trip. This possible trip is dependent 
on finding the right leader from the Calvary Boise church family to lead the group.

Dates: June 28-July 8
Approximate Cost: $2,000 – 2,500 

Next Step: 
Scan the QR code to let us know you’re interested in going on this trip. 
Registration for this trip closes on March 3rd. You can also get more information at 
the short-term mission trip lunch on Feb. 4th (details at the end of this brochure). 

Romania - Summer 2024

GLOBAL OUTREACH OPPORTUNITIES

Cole to the World is partnering with Calvary Boise on two 
Summer 2024 short-term projects in Europe. Trip details to 
Europe and Romania are included in today’s bulletin, but 
you’ll need to move quickly to join the teams by March 3. 

Additionally, Calvary Boise is hosting a training today, 
February 25 from 1:30-4:30 p.m. on Funding the 
Mission. Learn how to seek God and practically pursue 
funding youru short-term mission trip.



UPCOMING EVENTS

Calvary Boise has a history of ministry in Europe that started with several short-term 
mission trips back in the 1990’s and early 2000’s. As a result of these trips, we’ve seen 
missionaries sent and churches planted around the world. In 2023, we sensed it was 
time for a new generation to have the benefit of touring Europe, serving with our 
mission partners, and considering the call of God in their lives. That trip bore fruit in 
many of the lives of those who went on the trip. We believe the same will happen in 
2024. This trip will visit and serve our partners in Slovenia and the Basque country, 
Spain, while continuing to explore how we can work with new partners in Northern 
Italy. There are also possible excursions to France and England that are in the works 
depending on the needs of ministries we are in contact with. The opportunities abound, 
including outreach events, a Lego camp for kids, youth events, work projects, and 
more. You can sign up for the whole tour of approximately four to six weeks or narrow 
your focus to coming on a 10-day trip to Slovenia, Northern Italy, or Spain. One of the 
exciting opportunities with this trip is the possibility to plan to serve in Europe for an 
extended month in August, either pre-planned or decided while on the trip.

Approximate Dates: Entire Tour: June 27- July 29 
Spain only: June 27 -July 7; Slovenia only: July 12-22
UK: July 12-22; Northern Italy only: July 19-29
France: July 29-Aug 7

Approximate Cost:  Entire Tour: $4,500-5,000;
Spain only: $2,500-$3,000; Slovenia only: $2,500-$3,000;
UK only: $2,500-$3,000; Northern Italy only: $2,500-$3,000
France only: $2,500-$3,000

Next Step: 
Registration closes March 3rd. Scan the QR code to let us know 
if you’re interested in going on any of the Europe trips. Or come 
to the mission trip lunch on Feb. 4th.

Europe Ministry Tour - Summer 2024

Elder Updates
Hello everyone,
As we move through Lent, we continue to prepare our hearts for the solemnity of 
the cross and the joy of the resurrection. As we re ect upon our shortcomings, 
let us remember that God had a plan—Jesus. Through Him, we are able to be 
 lled with the joy of the Holy Spirit and rejoice in our salvation. As God grants us 
grace through Jesus, let us in turn be graceful to each other, sharing the love and 
the compassion of our Lord with those we see each day.

We are transitioning to working with Kirk, and it has been a busy month for sure! 
We are excited about the ways that God is working things together, and how you 
have all been engaging in this body. From vision casting with Calvary, Sunday 
sermons from Kirk in Hebrews, as well as opportunities to meet Kirk in various 
ways, big groups, or small. Another thing we are especially excited about is the 
upcoming commissioning of Kirk on the evening of March 3. As we continue 
along this path, we want to be constantly lifting Kirk, our church, and all of us 
congregants in prayer. If you can, please join us in celebrating this step as a 
church body, and warmly welcoming him as our new Lead Pastor. After years of 
waiting, this is an exciting event, so feel free to invite friends or family to join us.

We recognize that the next several months are going to be different, and we 
hope that you will join us in prayer in several ways. First, be praying for our 
church body as we begin to transition, for open hearts, willing hands, and 
welcoming spirits. Second, please be praying for the right group of people to 
join revitalization team; people who have hearts to help our body grow, thrive, 
and love the community right here around us. Third, please be praying for Kirk 
and his family, as he asked in his letter. He is stepping into a new role, in a 
new body, and trusting in the Lord's calling. May our prayers for each other, 
revitalization members, and Kirk open our hearts and minds to the Lord's call to 
each of us.

Over the last year, as we were discerning the next steps for our body, we were 
regularly looking at our own processes and procedures. One of the things we 
needed to get done was a review of the by-laws. We realized the importance of 
updating these, particularly regarding Elder candidacy, length of service, and 
renewal of call. While the four of us have gone through this, it was before we 
were led to our current partnership, or Kirk, so we do plan to re-review them 
again, in more detail later this year. If you would like to read the updated bylaws, 
feel free to grab a copy in the back, or check the website. If you have questions, 
we plan to host an informal time on March 10th after service to discuss these.

In Him,

J i m, J i m, J o s h , K i r k, a n d M i k e



Elder Updates
Hello everyone,
As we move through Lent, we continue to prepare our hearts for the solemnity of 
the cross and the joy of the resurrection. As we reflect upon our shortcomings, 
let us remember that God had a plan—Jesus. Through Him, we are able to be 
filled with the joy of the Holy Spirit and rejoice in our salvation. As God grants us 
grace through Jesus, let us in turn be graceful to each other, sharing the love and 
the compassion of our Lord with those we see each day.

We are transitioning to working with Kirk, and it has been a busy month for sure! 
We are excited about the ways that God is working things together, and how you 
have all been engaging in this body. From vision casting with Calvary, Sunday 
sermons from Kirk in Hebrews, as well as opportunities to meet Kirk in various 
ways, big groups, or small. Another thing we are especially excited about is the 
upcoming commissioning of Kirk on the evening of March 3. As we continue 
along this path, we want to be constantly lifting Kirk, our church, and all of us 
congregants in prayer. If you can, please join us in celebrating this step as a 
church body, and warmly welcoming him as our new Lead Pastor. After years of 
waiting, this is an exciting event, so feel free to invite friends or family to join us.

We recognize that the next several months are going to be different, and we 
hope that you will join us in prayer in several ways. First, be praying for our 
church body as we begin to transition, for open hearts, willing hands, and 
welcoming spirits. Second, please be praying for the right group of people to 
join revitalization team; people who have hearts to help our body grow, thrive, 
and love the community right here around us. Third, please be praying for Kirk 
and his family, as he asked in his letter. He is stepping into a new role, in a 
new body, and trusting in the Lord's calling. May our prayers for each other, 
revitalization members, and Kirk open our hearts and minds to the Lord's call to 
each of us.

Over the last year, as we were discerning the next steps for our body, we were 
regularly looking at our own processes and procedures. One of the things we 
needed to get done was a review of the by-laws. We realized the importance of 
updating these, particularly regarding Elder candidacy, length of service, and 
renewal of call. While the four of us have gone through this, it was before we 
were led to our current partnership, or Kirk, so we do plan to re-review them 
again, in more detail later this year. If you would like to read the updated bylaws, 
feel free to grab a copy in the back, or check the website. If you have questions, 
we plan to host an informal time on March 10th after service to discuss these.

In Him,

J i m, J i m, J o s h , K i r k, a n d M i k e



ColeCommunity.org/events

Upcoming Events
Feb. 24

March 3

Funding The Mission Training 
1:30 - 4:30 p.m. @ Calvary Boise

Deadline to join short-term 
missions to Europe and Romania 
(They will have grace due to late notice.)

March 3 Lead Pastor Commissioning 
Service 

March 10 Bylaw Q&A Updates 
11:30 a.m. @ Cole Community 

March 23- Holy Week Events 
See online calendar for full list of events.

March 1 1 Keenagers Study and Lunch 
11:00 a.m. @ Cole Community 




